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Effective May 1, 2017, the reimbursement structure for Substance Use 
Disorder Program (Type 50) or Opioid Treatment Program (Type 32) for 
services to those with a Gambling Disorder will change.  Please follow this 
link for registration and reimbursement instructions: 
 
http://www.bhsbaltimore.org/for-providers/forms-for-providers  

 

Scroll down to: Maryland Gambling Treatment Services and review the 
Departmental notification on reimbursement of problem gambling treatment 
services. 
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